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Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Friday 3rd November 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Friday 17th November 2017, Norwood School will join in the national event of Children in 

Need and will be raising money for many worthy causes that the charity supports. 

 

Norwood School have decided upon the following in school event: 

 

 Children and staff can wear pyjamas or onesies and slippers (please remember to also bring 

suitable outdoor shoes for break and lunchtime). 

 

 We will bring back the Pudsey’s from previous years and have set Norwood School the 

challenge of covering him in coins.  Both children and staff 

can bring in any spare change from home to cover him. 

 

 

 

 

We would appreciate a minimum donation of £1 to go to this worthwhile charity.  If you do not 

wish to donate or your child does not wish to participate in this event then we ask that they please 

come to school in their school uniform as normal. 

 

There will also be a special menu for this day.  Please make payment on ParentPay. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Reynolds                Mrs Fox and School Council 

Head Teacher     HLTA 

 


